
Host Homes Needed  

in Lawrence, Kansas: 

Nights of September 14-18, 2012 

6 females  

8 males 

Housing Preferences 

Non-Smoking Homes, please. 
 
A. We try to house a minimum of 2 persons in one location, but only one per bed. 
Exceptions are made for this in the case of married couples and female staff/volunteers. If 
at all possible, we prefer not to use sofa sleepers or air mattresses, please. 
 
B. It is our policy to not place our male staff  in the homes of single/widowed women nor 
our female staff in the homes of single/widowed men.  
 
C. We ask that each host home please provide a light breakfast each day. (Guests will 
leave each morning in time to arrive on campus by 7 a.m.) You are not responsible to 
provide lunches or dinners, as they are provided for our team as a group. If you would 
like to sign up to host group lunch or dinner, thank you! Please click here for more info.  
 
D. We have our own transportation. It is helpful to have host homes within a 30 minute 
drive to campus (closer is better but we know it’s not always possible). 

   

To help, please contact Rebecca at (316) 683-6426 or hosting@jfaweb.org 

 

 

   
   

   
Help Justice For All change hearts and save lives! 
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  host families.host families.  

Staying with host families allows JFA staff and volunteers to get to know the community and 
to personally share our vision for making abortion unthinkable. It also allows us to save 

thousands of dollars which we then use to train more pro-life leaders of the next generation! 

Can you offer…  
a meal? ...a bed? 

http://www.jfaweb.org/HOUSING/NE_dinner_2012.pdf

